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Thank you, Prayer partners and churches for your continued support for Missions here in Thailand. 

We are always excited on how the Lord will work 
in the hearts of our English Students during our 
Life Camp.  There were 40 campers from Zion 
who attended the said camp.  There were 11 who 
were searching for the Truth.  We praise God for 
saving 3 Adults and 4 children.  One mother 
attended Life Camp for the 3rd time already.  
Praise God, this year, she accepted Jesus as her 
Lord and Savior. Please pray for our New 
Believers Class.  That they will grow in their Faith 
in Jesus. 
Lord, Indeed you are Mighty to save people! 
 

thaila 

Thank God for another opportunity of spreading the 

true meaning of Christmas to those who have not 

heard at the Home for the Homeless.  There were 70 

of them.  We sang Christmas songs, distribute Gospel 

Christmas Tracts then gave a small amount of money 

for their food and other needs. 

It was a blessed time to share with them God’s 

Amazing Love to all mankind.  

Praying that we can go back there again to follow up 

what they have heard last December. Lord, please 

open the way for us! 

 

These two ladies got saved when they were in their 6th year High School.  Thank 

God they are now in their first year in College.                                                                                         

Their desire is for their new classmates to know Jesus.  We are praying and 

planning to open a Bible Study group in their University and invite their friends!  

Please pray with us as we prepare the place and the time schedule. Their names 

are Men and Nomnim. 

 

Hello everybody!  My name is Oom.   I have been coming to church for more than 

one year now.  I attend Bible Study and worship service @ Zion.  I am happy 

when I am in church. I know I need Jesus in my Life because I am a sinner. I 

accepted Jesus Christ as my Lord and Savior last September 21, 2019.  I have 

peace in my heart because I now have eternal life and I am going to Heaven. I am 

now a child of God.  Thank you for all your prayers. 

We praise the Lord that He is using our Student 

Center to bring souls to the saving knowledge of our 

Lord.  Most of them in picture are regular students 

who are coming to church and are studying the Bible 

every Saturday.  They attend our Sunday Worship 

Service and Bible Study. 

Please pray as they continue to grow in the Lord. Pray 

for  more students to come to our Student Center.  

More open doors of ministry for the sake of the 

Gospel and for souls who are lost and dying in sin.  O, 

Victory in Jesus, is always our song! 

 


